
ERIE COUNTY LEGISLATURE 

April 5, 2012 

Hon. Robert M. Graber 
Clerk of the Legislature 
92 Franklin Street 
Buffalo, New York 14202 

REPUBLICAN CAUCUS 

RE: Absence from session on April 19, 2012 

Dear Clerk Graber: 

Please accept this letter as notice that I will be absent from the legislative session scheduled for 
Thursday, April19, 2012. I will be out of town on a business trip that was scheduled in advance 
of the change in the legislative session calendar that cancelled session on the 26th of April and 
moved it to the 19th. 
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